
Council Order: 2025-021​ ​ Introduced By: Town Manager Brian Howard 
April 28, 2025​

 

Transfer of General Fund Free Cash for Real Estate Interim Update of Values​
 

To see if the Randolph Town Council will vote to approve a transfer of $3,500 from the certified General 
Fund free cash for the services related to the real estate interim update of values.  

Explanation: In an effort to help the Assessor’s office submit values to the Department of Revenue for 
approval as part of the tax rate setting process, the flexibility of these funds to carry forward from one 
fiscal year to another will allow the vendor to begin work much sooner than post July 1. 

 

 


